
 
 

How can you protect your kids in the cyber world?  
 

To find out more about what you can do to give your children the tools they need  
to navigate safely through the internet, local police will provide you with  

some much needed information and tools to help your children.  
 

Tuesday 23rd May, 2017 
5:30pm – 7.30pm  

 

UnitingCare Queensland 
188 Aumuller Street 

Bungalow 
 

Bookings are essential Phone: 4032 6800 
 
 

 
www.uccommunity.org.au 

 
 

http://www.uccommunity.org.au/

